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Since starting my position I have been privileged enough to attend two events that looks at BAME students. The first was a conference in Sheffield, by going through the seminars that they had provided I was able to come away with a little more insight as to what I can do in my position.
           Stemming from that I then decided to ask BAME students around the university about what they do in their free time, if they take part in university activities? If they are part of any clubs or societies?  A few of the people I spoke to said that they do take part in clubs and societies however a few said they didn’t enjoy sports and also that there wasn’t a society available that they would like to be a part of.  For that reason I have put in request to create a Worcester student ethnic society. This is to allow students from similar or different cultures to meet with eachother. 
 I also attended a Worcester half way day. Within that meeting they look at how they could improve BAME student’s university experiences. A question and suggestion was then put forward to ask if the societies on campus could integrate staff and students. 
